RMCHCS hires a new finance director

Written by Staff Reports
Friday, 11 December 2020 09:39

RMCHCS has brought Samuel McDowell on as its new director of finance.

McDowell was born and raised on the East Coast of the United States, but has spent most of
his working career at a variety of international postings that includes the Philippines, Micronesia,
Indonesia, Sudan, Romania, Algeria and the United Arab Emirates (UAE).

He most recently served as chief financial officer of a women and children’s hospital in Abu
Dhabi.

McDowell has a unique hobby... flying sailplanes whenever he has the spare time.




